
 
 

Midlothian Council 
Tuesday 17 November 2020 

 
Emergency Notice of Motion  

  
   
 
Midlothian Council notes that the members environmental fund is currently sitting 
unallocated within the capital budget. 
  
These funds should be put to use urgently to support initiatives through this 
emergency COVID-19 period and dealing with its consequences, and Midlothian 
Council are best placed to act quickly to provide that urgent support. 
  
Midlothian Council therefore agrees to distribute these funds to Councillors on an 
equal basis to be reallocated by Councillors to initiatives within their wards which 
meet the Council’s Capital Expenditure Guidance and the “Following the Public 
Pound” requirements. 
 
 
  
 
 
  

Moved:  Councillor Stephen Curran 

 
 

 
Seconded: Councillor Colin Cassidy 
 

  
 

 
 
Date: 13 November 2020 
  




